217 Dietrich Building Pocatello, Idaho January 8, 1940

Mr. E.B. Stouffer, Dean Graduate School University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Stouffer:

I would like to be considered for one of your graduate assistantships or fellowships in the field of Physical Education for -Fall, 1940.

I understand these are awarded during the Spring of this year so will you please send me the proper applications for such at your earliest convenience?

Thank you,

Very sincerely,

Anne M. Raymond

Cocal Director